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The House Appropriations Subcommittee on General Government was called to order by 
Chair VanWoerkom.

The Chair requested attendance be called:
Present: Reps. VanWoerkom, Bollin, Allor, Lightner, Sabo, Tate, O'Neal.
Absent: Reps. Marino, Maddock.
Excused: Reps. Marino, Maddock.

Representative Bollinl moved to adopt the meeting minutes from February 15, 2022.  There 
being no objections, the motion prevailed by unanimous consent.

Representative VanWoerkom recognized Mr. Henry Williams, Executive Director, Michigan 
Gaming Control Board (MGCB), Mr. Bob Simon, Deputy Director of Administration, 
MGCB, and Jasmine Tompkins, Manager of External Affairs and Legislative Liaison, 
MGCB.  Mr. Williams, Mr. Simon, and Ms. Tompkins presented an overview of the MGCB 
and the FY 2022-23 Executive Budget Recommendation for MGCB and answered members' 
questions.

There being no further business before the subcommittee, Chair VanWoerkom adjourned the 
meeting at 11:12 AM.
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